
 
 
 
 

ATTENTION PROVIDERS: ACA-Eligible Claims Recycle for Nurse 
Practitioners 

 
RE: “ATTENTION PROVIDERS: ACA-Eligible Claims Recycle for Newly Attested Providers” posted on 
1/27/2014.  
 
On 1/28/2014, Molina recycled ACA-Eligible claims paid under legacy Medicaid or Bayou Health Shared 
Savings plans (Community Health Solutions of America and United Healthcare Community Plan). The 
recycle inadvertently excluded claims rendered by Nurse Practitioners. Another recycle will be completed 
on the 2/10/2014 RA to address these claims in order to pay the ACA rate. This recycle does not include 
Nurse Practitioner claims that did not indicate a referring provider on the claim. Providers must correct and 
resubmit those claims in order to receive the enhanced payment. 


